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Indianapolis, IN – Rush Soccer had 30+ Board of Directors, Presidents, Technical Directors, coaches and
administrative staff attend the NSCAA Convention 2013. “You could not walk 30 feet without seeing the Rush “R”
being worn proud”, said Regional Technical Director Matt Mittelstaedt. With the busy schedule of the convention, Rush
Soccer found a time to come together and meet as a group. The group had the chance to meet Robin Russell and Tim
Schulz face to face and talk soccer. Robin is a Rush Soccer Board member and Tim is the President of Rush Soccer.

Rush Soccer could also be seen in the presentations. Chris Panayiotou, Rush Wisconsin, was selected to be on a
discussion panel on Club Development. Chris spoke about the Rush brand and received many questions about Rush
after the event ended.

Pictured below is Rush Soccer attendees at NSCAA 2013 convention:

Pictured below is Robin Russell, Rush Soccer BOD member and Tim Schulz, Rush Soccer
President, speaking to the group:
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Pictured below is Chris Panayiotou speaking during a presentation at convention:
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